
 

 
 

 

 
August 23, 2019                                                                                          VIA ELECTRONIC TRANSMITTAL 

 
 
 

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
Attn: Director Robbins 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO 80203 

 
RE: Rule 306.e. Meetings with Building Unit Owners within a Buffer Zone 
Setback. 
Ridge State 33-17 Pad: SWSW Section 17 -T5N-R66W 
Weld  County, CO 

 
 
 

Dear Mr. Robbins, 
 

SRC Energy hereby certifies that it has complied with Rule 306.e, which states that an Operator shall be available 
to meet with building unit owners who received an OGLA notice or a buffer zone notice pursuant to Rule 305.c. and 
requested a meeting regarding the proposed oil and gas location. 

 
SRC Energy notified all BU’s, LGD, and the Surface Owner the Buffer Notice on February 21, 2019. While no 

consultations were formally requested, SRC was required to hold this neighborhood meeting per City of Greeley’s Use By 
Special Review process.   

 
 

SRC held a neighborhood meeting per City of Greeley’s Use by Special Review regulations on December 12, 
2018.  Per COGCC and City of Greeley regulations, notice was given to all Building Units within 500 feet of the subject 
property.  However, this meeting information was also made public via publication in the local paper, as well as a posted 
sign at the subject property, providing the community with the time and date of the neighborhood meeting.  Attendance to 
the neighborhood meeting was minimal, with no negative feedback from the community regarding the site location.  

 
 

SRC respectfully requests that the Director approve of the 2A and wells on the Ridge State 33-16 Pad 
 
 

Thank you, 
 
 
 

Erin Ekblad 

Erin Ekblad | Manager of Regulatory Affairs 
SRC Energy, Inc. 
1675 Broadway; Suite 2600 
Denver, CO 80202 
Direct: 720.616.4319 
Cell: 303.550.2375 


